
I want to support ESPA because 

ESPA is an excellent example of a great organization that can promote safe paediatric 

anaesthesia practice across the European Anaesthetists by sharing their experiences in clinical 

practice and collaborating for research purposes. One of the fields of paediatric anaesthesia 

that deserves much more attention is paediatric procedural sedation and analgesia by 

anaesthetists or Monitored Anaesthesia Care outside the operating room. Many of us are 

involved in this sort of activities yet little is described from the European anaesthetists. It 

would be very useful to have the opportunity from ESPA to deepen in this field, to shed light 

to this not uncommon anaesthesiologist’s activity, and to communicate through a platform of 

DEDICATED PERSONS SUCH AS A SUBCOMMITTEE. 


